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OFFICIAL NOTIFICATION

You are hereby notified that the public Logic and Accuracy (L&A) testing of the Voting and Tabulation Equipment to be used for the August 28, 2018 Primary Election in Highlands County will be held on Thursday, August 09, 2018 beginning no earlier than 9:00 a.m.  Testing will be held at our Election Operations Center located at 4500 Kenilworth Blvd., Sebring, Florida.  After testing at the Operations Center is completed, the remainder of the testing will be completed in the Supervisor of Elections’ Office, located at 580 South Commerce Avenue, Room 201A, Sebring, Florida on the same day.


If you have any questions, please call the Elections’ Office at 863-402-6655.
Note:  In accordance with the Sunshine law of Florida, this meeting is open to the public. Section 286.01105, Florida Statutes, state that if a person wishes to appeal any decision by the board, agency or commission with respect to any matter considered at a meeting or hearing, he or she will need a record of the proceedings and that for such purposes he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.
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